

Veterinary Oncology Services & Research Center

Dear VOSRC Community,

We recognize that coming to our hospital places the well-being of our patients and clients in our hands, and we take this level of trust seriously. Considering the recent novel coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreaks, we wanted to take a moment to assure you that we plan to remain open and continue uninterrupted oncology care. For the protection of our patients, clients, and employees, we are taking additional steps to continue to provide a safe and clean environment.

• We are requiring that no clients enter the hospital. Upon arrival, clients are asked to call. A technician will transport your animal into the clinic.

We are closely monitoring the guidance of the World Health Organization, Centers for Disease Control, and local authorities regarding the spread of the virus to ensure that the actions that we are taking are comprehensive and appropriate.

As always, thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

The Staff of VOSRC